BRAEMAR RESIDENTS' OBJECTION TO OFF-LICENCE
RENEWAL / HAQ) - W EBLE

TO SYDNEYS, 216 Ealing road, Wembley HAO0 4QG

We, the undersigned as residents of Braemar Avenue object to
renewal OF THE LICENCE TO SYDNEYS based on the
following non-exclusive reasons;

1.
2.

The constant exposure of men urinating in our public
space in both our street or One Tree Hill Space.

The street, park and our gardens have become a dumping
space for cans/bottles of alcohol

The fear that gangs of men, drunk or otherwise are
causing for all the residents in the street/ park

After numerous calls for some form of control this has
never been implemented, even the rare signs have no
impact and drinkers blatantly ignore these.

. The park has become a drinkers’/drunks’ paradise of a

space which previously was a pleasant place for families to
enjoy

The harassment/ fear of women and children to freely walk
around the area.

We would urge the Review Panel to send officers to study the
impact this licence has had on our area and that the residents

are fully consulted before such a review is granted against our
wishes.



